
 

 

Works Notice July 2020 

   

 

 

 

These intermittent closures will be implemented outside morning and afternoon peak periods 
between 9:00am and 4:00pm between Monday and Saturday. 

  

 

Traffic management will be in place and pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured via Gregory Terrace and 
College Road during the temporary intermittent closures. 

Signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists around works areas. Please observe the directions 
of traffic control while passing through the area. 

 

Update No.3 - Temporary closures 
Victoria Park pedestrian and cycle path  

Due to changed ground conditions and to safely undertake works within the rail corridor, the 
UNITY Alliance will need to extend the off peak closures of the Victoria Park shared user 
path behind Brisbane Girls Grammar School intermittently until Friday 31 July 2020. 



 

 

August 2019 

If you need an interpreter to assist you in understanding this 

document, please call the Translating and Interpreting Service 

(TIS National) on 131 450 and request to be transferred to 

Multicultural Affairs Queensland on 13 QGOV (13 74 68) 

What to expect 

During these works you may notice some intermittent disruptions such as: 

 Changes around your local area such as construction vehicles, traffic management signs and 

personnel 

 Some noise, vibration and dust associated with the use of heavy machinery and equipment including 

excavators, tip trucks, and concrete trucks. 

Every effort will be made to keep disruption to a minimum for residents and businesses in proximity to the 

project site. 

We appreciate your patience during construction and will continue to update you as work progresses. 

Project information  

Subscribing to receive Project Updates and information on construction works is a convenient way to keep 

up to date with the project and work happening in your area. To subscribe, simply visit the Cross River Rail 

website and look for the subscription area at the bottom of every page. 


